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21/12/2024  18:08:092024/5468/P OBJ Caroline 

Woodroffe

As a ground floor resident I have not been consulted on a walk-through lift and I am not at all happy about the 

possibility. I understand that when the lift is in use I will have to wait  to get to my flat  Moreover when it breaks 

down the  doors will lock automatically.   I usually enter and leave the building  via the back door. This is  my 

access to vehicles, bins, deliveries, and the main road.  Finally, raising the level of the path outside my kitchen 

window will lead to a loss of privacy.
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